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CALENDARCALENDAR CALENDARCALENDAR

9:15 a.m.

612 South TerraceRecreation Unit Diane Coe,

Tuesday,

*****

Report on Legislative Session

Tuesday,
Tuesday,

Saturday, March 11 - Annual Meeting
Tuesday, March 21 and Wednesday, March 22
Tuesday, March 28 - Board Meeting

Jan 24? 9:15 a.m. • 
Jan. 28, 9:15 a.m.

Board Meeting, Bev 
Board Meeting

Recreation Unit - Bev. Hills Presbyterian Church, 
Norway Ave. & Green Oak Dr., babysitting provided

Tuesday, Jan. 17?

Wednesday, Jan 18, 7:30 p.m.
Summer recreation is important to many people for many different reasons.
Children who claim they are bored are children who in their early stages of 
life were not guided toward making creative moments happen. They are the 
children who have not had the benefit of well planned and expertly 
supervised play.
At the recreation unit, Dr. Robert Raus will be highlighting summer recreation 
possibilities and discussing a project being sponsored by the Youth Agency 
Representatives. There will be discussion on what county and city government, 
as well as youth organizations have or will have planned for the summer.
If you have ideas and strong feelings about what you would like to see 
provided this summer in recreation for youth, PLEASE COME AND SHARE THEM!!

Carrie McDowell
Hills Pres. Church, babysitting

Feb. 14 & Wednesday, Feb, 15 - Days at the Legislature
Dinner & Briefing Session - Feb. 14, 7:00 p.m. - Rose City Cafeteria, 
South Charleston - Cost: whatever you buy through the cafeteria line plus 
25d for use of the room.
Coffee with Legislators - Feb. 15, 8:30-10:30 a.m. - Capitol Cafeteria 
$1.50 per member - Stay the night with Charleston League members.
***** ***** ***** ***** ***** ***** *****



RESIGNATIONS APPOINTMENTS
International Relations International Relations

Clair Matz Fem Jones
Public Relations Public Relations

Fem Jones

Linda Lewis-Watkins

2570525535

IN MEMORIAM

Betty Davis
Publications

Huntington Area League 
of Women Voters 
227 Nedra Drive, 
B'ville, WV 25504

U.S. Postage
PAID

Permit No. 39
Huntington, WV

President
V.M. Galgano 
7 Mortimer Place 
525“2696

Helen Gibbins 
6128 Gideon Road
Huntington, WV
25705

Treasurer
Mrs. D. Thompson 
2738 Washington Blvd. 
522-3792

Editor 
Nancy Wyant 
227 Nedra Dr. 
736-8150

Nikki H. Moses 
8 Taylor Road 
736-9433

NEW MEMBERS
•Marsha Moses (Mrs. Jackson III) 
Rt. # 1 Box 37 
Lavalette, W.Va.
525-4186

CORRECTIONS
Sally Barrett is now Sally Oates (Mrs. Wm. J.)
8 Hapgood Hill 25705

Our sympathy to Doris Johnson whose Husband Carl, also a member of 
the Huntington League, died in November of last year. Carl was an 
active City Council member at the time of his death. We congratulate 
Doris on her appointment to fill Carl’s unexpired term.
Vie were sorry to note the death of Mary Daniel in December. Mary 
was a long-time, very dedicated member of our League and was an 
inspiration to any of us who worked with her or listened to her 
great wit at unit meetings. No one knew more about Foreign 
Economic Policy than Mary.
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